
 

 

 
 
 
 
Friday, 2nd December, 2022 
 
Class Christmas Parties 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

It’s that time of year when the children are starting to get excited about 

the Christmas holidays. During the last week of this half-term, teachers 

will be hosting a Christmas party for their class. This will include playing 

party games, enjoying party food and maybe singing Christmas songs. 

 

For the party, children are allowed to bring a set of party clothes to get 

changed into (Reception can come to school already dressed in their 

party clothes). We are also asking if you would be able to donate some 

food towards your child’s Christmas party. Please ensure these items 

are individually wrapped and nut free. Any leftover food will be donated 

to the local food bank. Please bring in your contributions on the 

morning of the party. 

 

Christmas Parties will be held on the afternoons of following days: 

 

Monday 12th December: Reception and Year 3 

Tuesday 13th December: 4NR 

Wednesday 14th December: Year 1, 4PW, Year 5 and Year 6 

Thursday 15th December: Year 2 

 

We look forward to celebrating the festive season with our children. 

Thanks again for your continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 

 

Mr A Bower 

Associate Vice Principal 


